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RIBBON-CUTTING CEREMONY HELD FOR THE 
NEW ALLIANCE FOR CHILDREN CAMPUS

Service Before Self, Honor Above All

APD WELCOMES NEW OFFICERS FROM ACADEMY 
CLASS #64
Back in September, 18 
recruits graduated from 
the Basic Peace Officer 
Academy and officially 
became Arlington's 
newest Police officers!
These new officers are  
now spending the next 
several weeks in field 
training, where they'll each 
be paired with a veteran 
officer who will help show 
them the ropes and make 
sure they're ready to begin 
patrolling on their own.
Help us in congratulating APD's newest officers. They will serve and protect our community with honor, 
integrity, and compassion!

Do you, or someone you know, want to serve the Arlington community and protect the residents and 
visitors? We are now hiring! Contact our Personnel and Recruiting Office or click here for more information 
and to apply now.

The Arlington Police Department would like to 
send a Texas-sized THANK YOU to everyone who 
made National Night Out 2023 a massive success! 
On Tuesday, October 3, APD officers and other 
first responders attended more than 140 parties 
citywide that were organized by neighborhoods, 
local businesses, and organizations. The Arlington 
Police Department is grateful to serve a community 
that is so caring and engaged. The support received 
from the community was tremendous and we could 
not do what we do without it. We can't wait to do it 
all again in 2024! If you missed any of the action, be 
sure to check out the recap video.

October 6-8 was National Faith & Blue Weekend—a 
nationwide event that encourages law enforcement 
to partner with their local houses of worship/faith-
based organizations to build positive community 
relationships and promote public safety. 

The Arlington Police Department was present at 
114 registered Faith & Blue events that took place 
across Arlington—including a big public forum at 
Lake Church about human trafficking.

NATIONAL NIGHT OUT AND FAITH & BLUE 
WEEKEND WERE A SUCCESS!

On October 25, Chief Al Jones 
participated in the ribbon-cutting 
ceremony for the newly expanded and 
renovated center for the Alliance For 
Children here in the City of Arlington. 

Alliance For Children is the only 
Tarrant County non-profit organization 
involved directly in the protection 
from child abuse through coordinated 
and teamed investigations with local 
law enforcement agencies. The 
organization dedicate themselves 
to protect Tarrant County children 
from child abuse through teamed 
investigations, healing services, and 
community education.

We are incredibly grateful and proud of our partnership with them.

To watch the NNO recap video click here 

November 8
DWI Presentation 
6 pm - 8 pm
West District Service Center
Community Room
2060 W. Green Oaks Blvd.

November 28
Coffee with a Cop
9 am - 11 am
White Rhino Coffee
401 E. Border St.
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https://www.arlingtontx.gov/city_hall/departments/police/recruiting
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xpDC7onf1gM

